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CVSE0050 (2015 01) 

As per section 37.04(3) of the Motor Vehicle Act Regulations,  

 

I, _________________________________________________________ am requesting  
                      Director/Officer/Authorized Signatory   (please print)  

a replacement copy of my National Safety Code Safety Certificate. 

 
Name of Carrier:     _____________________________________ 

National Safety Code Number:    _____________________________________ 

Phone Number:      _____________________________________ 

Once your payment has been processed, the NSC office will forward a copy of your certificate to 
you.  
 
Please select the method by which you would prefer to receive your replacement certificate: 
 

☐Email Address:          _____________________________________ 

☐Business Mailing Address:    _____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

☐Fax Number:      _____________________________________ 

 

_________________________   _______________________________ 
Date       Signature 
 

Payment of the $10.00 fee for a Replacement Certificate 

To pay by cheque or money order: 
Your $10.00 cheque or money order, made payable to the Minister of Finance, must be enclosed with this 
request. 
 
To pay by credit card: 
You may submit this completed form by email at NSC@gov.bc.ca or fax at (250) 952-0578 and then 
phone your credit card payment information to (250) 952-0576 during regular business hours. 

 

 
The personal information on this form is collected under the authority of the Motor Vehicle Act. The information collected will be 
used to administer the CVSE National Safety Code program. If you have any questions about the collection and use of this 
information, contact CVSE National Safety Code program office at 250-952-0576 or visit our website. 

mailto:NSC@gov.bc.ca

